DIRECTOR'S REPORT December 15, 2014

- On Friday, November 21 I spent the afternoon at Marshall District Library, investigating solutions for some of our space issues. This was a very fruitful visit. They are beginning some extensive renovations and I brought back several possibilities for us to implement in the future.
- I attended two adult programs at the Coldwater branch. One was on Iris Folding and the other was on German Star ornaments. Both were very well attended and the instructors did a wonderful job.
- The Christmas Train and both Breakfast with Santa events were all very successful this year! The children, as usual had a blast!
- We have turned in our paperwork for the temporary fund with the Branch County Community Foundation. It should be set up shortly.
- The donation/thank you letter was completed and send out on Friday, December 12.
- With the Thanksgiving holiday and December 1 falling on a Monday this year, it's been a very short period of time since our last meeting!

Respectfully Submitted,

Evetle M. acken

Evette M. Atkin